
Weekly Newsletter 
       

 Friday 08/09/2023 

Message from the Principal 

What an amazing, incredibly sticky, first week back to 

school. All of the children have coped incredibly well; I am 

so proud of them. 

At Elstow we value the communication connection       

between home and school and encourage you to contact 

us when the need arises and to stay in the know through 

our "Class Dojo!" If you are encountering any problems 

please contact the office who are always more than happy 

to assist.  

As I have walked around Elstow this week I have been so 

impressed with how quickly the children have settled back 

in to school life. A special ‘well done’ to all of our new 

children who have started this week.  

Thank you for supporting us with our uniform              

expectations for this year. On the next page I have       

reshared our PE kit requirements.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Ciantar 

Jeans for Genes 

On Friday 22nd September, children will 

be allowed to wear jeans as part of their 

uniform to school.  

Elstow is a cashless school so we would 

please ask you to donate via the Jeans 

for Genes site 

Further information will follow.  

Capturing Elstow this week  

Lots of great learning and opportunities for children have taken place this week.  

Healthy snack 

Children usually benefit greatly from 

having a healthy snack mid-morning at 

breaktime.   

We would encourage you to send in a 

piece of fresh fruit/veg or breadsticks/

plain crackers.  Thank you. 

 

https://www.jeansforgenes.org/pay-in-your-money
https://www.jeansforgenes.org/pay-in-your-money


 Uniform            

 PE Kit 

 White cotton PE t-shirt  

  Blue/black plain leggings, jogging bottoms or PE shorts  

  Black/white trainers/plimsolls with non-marking soles (no football studded shoes)  

  Dark blue sweatshirt/hooded top/zipped hoody or normal school jumper  

  White, black or grey socks  

 Please ensure that all items are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Refer to our Uniform Policy by clicking here.  

Date Event   

14.09.23 Kestrels swimming (letter sent home to parents this week) 

22.09.23 Jeans for Genes (mufti) 

09.10.23 Year 6 SATs meeting for parents  

18.10.12 Individual and sibling photographs 

20.10.23 Year 6 poetry performance  

Upcoming Dates 

Follow us on Twitter @elstowsch 

Here is a list of key dates for this half term. Please note that new events may be added and that       

existing dates may be changed or cancelled.  We will update you if this is the case.  

https://www.elstowschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Uniform-policy-2023.pdf

